
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

June 22, 1971
Report by the Third Secretary of the Bulgarian

Embassy in Pyongyang, Zahary Ianakiev, to
Bulgarian Ambassador Yancho Georgiev Concerning

Ceauşescu's Visit to China

Citation:

"Report by the Third Secretary of the Bulgarian Embassy in Pyongyang, Zahary Ianakiev,
to Bulgarian Ambassador Yancho Georgiev Concerning Ceauşescu's Visit to China", June
22, 1971, Wilson Center Digital Archive, Diplomatic Archive, Sofia. Record 27, File 1684;
translated by Borislav Stanimirov. Included in the document reader for the international
conference "China and the Warsaw Pact in the 1970-1980s" held by CWHIP and the
Parallel History Project March 2004 in Beijing.
https://wilson-center.drivingcreative.com/document/114716

Summary:

Ianakiev gives an account of Ceauşescu's visit to China, mentioning China's agreement
to lend Romania US$230 million and reporting that Ceauşescu's visit to Vietnam is to be
postponed.
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